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Survivor Justice Action Endorses Kamala Harris for President 

 
October 31, 2024 – Today, Survivor Justice Action (SJA) is proud to officially join survivors of domestic 

violence and allies across the country in endorsing Kamala Harris to be the next President of the United 

States. SJA is a non-partisan organization, we work with champions for survivors, those who further 

the safety, protections and services for victims and survivors, whether they be Republican, Democrat 

or Independent. This endorsement is not about party politics— it is literally about the lives of survivors 

and their families. Ruth M. Glenn, president of SJA released the following statement: 

 
“Vice President Kamala Harris is the only candidate who has demonstrated care and support for 

survivors of domestic violence. She has held abusers accountable as opposed to her opponent who has 

directly harmed women.” 

 
“This election will have an enormous impact on victims and survivors of domestic violence — from 

access to reproductive healthcare and gun violence prevention to affordable housing and increased 

funding for life-saving services that need to be scaled up to meet unprecedented demand. As a U.S. 

Senator, she supported efforts to close the boyfriend loophole to prohibit stalkers from purchasing or 

possessing firearms. She also called on Congress to reauthorize the Violence Against Women Act, which 

provides critical funding for survivor resources and programs.” 

 
“The survivor voting bloc is larger than most know, and it is a smart and resilient one. We are supporting 

them in their right to vote. SJA is proud to endorse Vice President Kamala Harris for President. We 

wholeheartedly believe that she is the only candidate we can trust to advance the safety and wellbeing 

of victims and survivors.” 

 
 
 

 
### 

 
Survivor Justice Action is a national 501c4 nonpartisan, nonprofit organization. Survivor 

Justice Action engages in educational and advocacy activity, including grassroots 

organizing, legislative advocacy, candidate support, and voter education. To learn 

more, visit sjaction.org 
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